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Hello CATOE Members!   

Hope that you enjoyed our social at Mundelein last month with 

Zach Frame.   He did a great job for us and showed off the 

“jazzy” side of the big Wurlitzer.   

 

As you are all aware, CATOE is hosting the 65th Annual ATOS Convention in 2023.  

We are starting work on the organs that will be used during the convention.  In 

addition, the regular meetings of the Convention Committees will resume in    

January.  If you are interested in helping with either, please contact Taylor Trimby.  

Phone—815.955.0522 or email  CATOE2023@att.net.    Meetings are held via 

Zoom.     

On behalf of your CATOE Board of Directors, we 

wish you a safe and wonderful holiday season 

and hope for a better 2022 and be able to     

socialize more in the new year!   
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Last Social  

Pictures from the Zach Frame Social at      

Mundelein 

From the 

David 

Rhodes 

collection 

From the Nick Renkosik collection 
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DUES ARE DUE ! 

 

Around the Area 

The Joliet Chapter (JATOE) will be having their next social on January 30th at the 

Rialto Theatre featuring Jelani Eddington performing on the Barton Grande.    In 

February, Taylor Trimby will be the artist for the afternoon on the 27th.   CATOE 

is welcome to attend both events.   Enter through the stage door on Scott Street.  

Doors are at 1:30 and programs begin at 2:00 pm. 

 

CATOE’s Mighty Wurlitzer at the Tivoli was 

played frequently during the holiday season 

with pre-show holiday tunes as well as sing-a-

longs before the movies started.   The folks in 

attendance for these events enjoyed the music 

and also were in good voice! 

With the pandemic and restoration      

efforts, we were not able to offer many 

events in 2021.  We remain hopeful that 

we can get back into the swing of things 

in 2022 and socialize with our          

membership once again. 

Our dues remain the same and hope 

that you will renew for 2022.  Your mem-

bership dollars not only are used for so-

cials, but also to maintain the 5 theatre 

organs that CATOE supports.  This is es-

pecially important as the ATOS Conven-

tion nears!     Thank you all!    



More News 

CATOE is on 

Facebook… Check out 

the: 

Chicago Chapter of 

the American Theatre 

Organ Society 

P.O. Box 2631 

Joliet, Illinois  60436 
 

Phone: 815.955.0522 

 

WWW.CATOE.ORG 

 

E-mail: Catoe_61@att.net 

The Chicago Area Theatre Organ Enthusiasts are committed through performances and 

educational efforts to help the public understand and appreciate how remarkable these 

organs truly are. It is also why we are dedicated to their preservation.  

 

       2019—2021 CATOE BOARD  
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Chicago Area Theatre Organ Enthusiasts 

Have heard from a couple of 

our members that they are 

not receiving the newsletter 

or not receiving it in a timely 

manor.    I know there have 

been many reports of mail 

issues — and with the USPS 

going to slow first class de-

livery stating October 1 — 

Maybe it is a prudent idea 

to have your CATOE News-

letter delivered electroni-

cally if you have the ability.  

Remember that all newslet-

ters are available for viewing 

on our web site at 

WWW.CATOE.ORG. 

Stop in and see a movie 

at the  Tivoli Theatre  in 

Downers Grove!  Each Fri-

day Night, our mighty  3/10 

Wurlitzer plays before the 

early show.  Enjoy some hot 

popcorn, great theatre or-

gan music and of course 

the movie!  David Rhodes 

is on the bench. 

ATOS Conventions are on 

schedule. 2022 will be host-

ed by the San Diego Chap-

ter, 2023 hosted by us 

(CATOE) and 2024 hosted 

by Indianapolis Chapter.  


